TOWN OF DERRY
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Derry Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 16, 2014 at
7:30 PM at the Derry Municipal Center, 14 Manning Street to consider amending
Chapter 30 — Building Code of the Town of Derry.

The amended ordinance is posted at the Derry Municipal Center, Derry Public Library,
Taylor Library and on the Town’s website (www.derry-nh.org). Copies are available at
the Town Clerk’s or Town Administrator’s office at the Derry Municipal Center,

14 Manning Street, Derry

Galen A. Stearns
Town Administrator
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